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 GREEN CROSS (R)

 EVER-READY (R)

ROSE/FLOWER INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

READY-TO-USE

CONTAINS A NATURAL ORGANIC INSECTICIDE

USE OUTDOORS OR INDOORS AND IN HOUSES 

THROUGHOUT THE GROWING SEASON

 NET CONTENTS:  900 mL

 GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins........................0.02% 
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide.......0.20%

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 REG. NO.:  18,289

P.C.P. ACT

Fisons Horticulture Inc.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING Turn adjustable nozzle back slightly and
squeeze trigger to operate. Adjust nozzle to provide desired
spray pattern.  Spray to provide thorough coverage of both upper
and lower leaf surfaces.  Repeat as needed.  Spray in early
morning or in evening.  Use with caution on young plants and new
growth.  Do not spray in direct sunlight.  Insects must be
contacted by spray to be killed.  Do not use on maiden hair
ferns.  Use only on plants listed below.



USE ON THESE ORNAMENTAL PLANTS CONTROLS THESE PESTS

African Violet
Asters
Azaleas
Begonias
Camellias
Carnations
Chrysanthemum
Crassula
Dahlia
Delphinium
Dogwood
English Ivy
Euonymus
Forsythia
Fuschia
Geranium

Gladioli
Impatiens
Kentia Palm
Lily
Laurel
Morning Glory
Marigold
Petunia
Rhododendron
Rose
Rubber Plant
Snapdragon
Salvia
Stocks
Wandering Jew
Zinnia

Aphids
Flea Beetles
Leafhoppers
Whiteflies
Spider Mites
Rose Chafer
Tarnished Plant Bug

PRECAUTIONS: 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes,
and clothing.  Avoid inhalation of spray; wash after using. 
Remove birds and pets from room being sprayed.  This product is
toxic to fish.  Cover aquariums for one hour.  Keep out of lakes,
streams or ponds.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of waste.  Do not re-use empty containers. 
Dispose of empty container in regular garbage. In homes or
dwellings, cover or remove all exposed foods and cooking utensils
before spraying.

FIRST AID: 

If in eyes or on skin, flush with water.  If irritation persists,
obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed, induce
vomiting and obtain medical attention at once.

NOTICE TO BUYER: 

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R) Registered trademark of Fisons Horticulture Inc.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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